Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District
PO Box 9038
Chandler Heights AZ 85127
Office 480.988.2731
Fax 480.988.4015

cheid@chceid.org
Office Hours — Monday through Friday 9am -5pm

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday January 3, 2018 at
26651 S Valencia. Directors Elizabeth Fulghum, Vance Godwin, Thomas Wright, Terry Allen, Ella O’Neill and
Destin Whipple were in attendance.

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance
»  The meeting was called to order on Wednesday January 3, 2018 at 7:04pm.

Call to the public

Old Business
» December 2017 minutes were read and approved.

New Business
» Vance Godwin was nominated as Board President by Elizabeth Fulghum and seconded by Thomas Wright

Elizabeth Fulghum turned in her letter of resignation
Ella O’'Neill was sworn in as a new board member
Discussion of wells (#2, #3 & #4)- pricing and flow rates
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Action Items
» Vance and Cruz will use a map with street names to mark the locations of the wells and the areas the wells

service
> Make a proposal to buy the Hodsden parcel at $3.00 per square foot

Adjournment
» Vance Godwin motioned to adjourn the meeting.

» Thomas Wright seconded the motion.
> The mee/ting was gdjourned at 7:55 P.M.
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